
 

 

 

Upcoming Catholic School Board Meetings, all are welcome. 

 September 11,  2018 at 6pm  Regular Meeting 
For information www.mhcbe.ab.ca or call us at 403.527.2292 
 

 

   BoARD BULLETIN 
 

June/Summer 2018 – MEDICINE HAT CATHOLIC BOARD OF EDUCATION @ m h c b e . a b . c a  
 
 

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  R E T I R E E S        

 

J U S T  A R O U N D  T H E  C O R N E R  –  The first Catholic 

School Board Meeting is Tuesday September 11, 
2018 at 6:00 p.m.  Did you know School Board 
Meetings are open to the General Public?  Board 
meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month 
at 6:00 p.m. at the Catholic School Board Office 

from September to June. Agendas for meetings are always 
available on line at www.mhcbe.ab.ca.  Need more information, 
call us at 403.527.2292. ………………………………………………………….. 
 

B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  P U B L I C A T I O N  –  

Pick up your Back to 
School publication at 
your child’s School. This 
is a great reference guide 
for everything Catholic 
Schools including a 
handy 2018/19 school 
year calendar. 
 

S C H O O L  F E E S  –  
Last year the AB 
Government proclaimed 
Bill 1-An Act to Reduce 
School Fees. Students 
are no longer charged for 
textbooks, workbooks, photocopying, printing or paper supplies.  
Other fees will apply to ensure quality programs & services are 
provided. Find School Fee information at www.mhcbe.ab.ca 
under the PARENTS TAB.                     … 

………………………      ………………………………………… 

D I S T R I C T  P R O M O  V I D E O  –  
MH Catholic is working on a new district-
wide Promo Video highlighting our 
awesome schools and exceptional 
programming.  Watch for information 
detailing the project!  

 
 

 

 

 

Daily Lunch & Breakfast Programs!   

Serving kid-friendly nutritious meals. 
T w o  “ a d d i t i o n a l ”  S c h o o l  
N u t r i t i o n  P r o g r a m s  s t a r t  
S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 8 !   -  We are 
excited to announce we are rolling 
out two additional School Nutrition 
Programs thanks to increased 
funding from AB Education as part of 
the province-wide School Nutrition 
Program. Beginning in September 
2018 are the Lunch Programs at both St. Michael’s School & St. Francis 
Xavier School. These new programs compliment nutrition programs 
already being offered at Mother Teresa School & St. Louis School.  
 

N E W  D I S T R I C T  &  S C H O O L  W E B S I T E S  –  We are 

excited to announce we have new websites.  We are still making changes 
to make them even better!  For parents and guardians, your child’s school 
newsletters will now be conveniently completely online, no more paper 
copies.  Websites are more functional with simple navigation on multiple 
platforms, especially user friendly on smartphones! Let us know what you 
think, we always welcome feedback, contact us anytime at 
https://www.mhcbe.ab.ca/contact    
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